
 

FOX HILLS COMMUNITY MOBILITY  
OPEN HOUSE 

 

 
 
When:  Wednesday, December 20, 2017 

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 
 
Where:   Sheraton Four Points 
  5990 Green Valley Circle 

Culver City, CA 90230  
 
Why:  

HSH Management, the applicant for the Bristol Parkway project, invites you 
to a community open house to discuss mobility and transportation issues in 
and around Fox Hills. Renowned mobility experts from Sam Schwartz 
Engineering will be present to facilitate and receive community input on 
issues of parking, traffic, mobility, transportation demand management and 
pedestrian/bike safety. Information we receive at this meeting will assist our 
team in designing parking, mobility, and transportation demand 
management programs to be included in the proposed Bristol Parkway 
project, to be presented at the next Community Meeting. 

RSVP Requested: 
 
If you can attend, please respond by Monday, December 18 by phone to 
(323) 900-5602 or via email to fhbristolparkway@gmail.com. 
 
Light refreshments will be served. Free parking available at Fox Hills Plaza.  
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